
Dear Sir,
This tower proposal has been declined on at least 2 prior applications. To have a 
telecommunications tower on a playing field for soccer and baseball with netball courts, a 
childrens playground , a primary school, a newly made skatepark and many community halls in 
close proximity is ludicrous. It is a well known fact, that these towers are not good for the health 
and to have so many childrens play areas and sporting activities all year round , it defies me 
why the residents have to keep fighting to have the towers placed elsewhere.
It is realised that these towers are necessary but why in areas endangering our youth. 
Why can’t these towers be placed in the dog park across Griffin Rd where it is in less proximity 
to such a busy area. And how many times must the residents plead for the tower to be placed 
elsewhere 
Please don’t let our requests fall on deaf ears. Stop this application and please listen to the 
residents of the area. 
Regards 
Stephen Grant 
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